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Removal of Vessels from inner part of Id-Dahla ta' L-Imsida in Il-Port ta' 

Marsamxett 

   

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels, that infrastructural works will be held within Id-Dahla ta’ L-Imsida in Il-Port ta’ 

Marsamxett, starting on Friday 1st November 2024. 

 

Consequently, all vessels and moorings within the area, shown in red on the attached 

chart, are to be removed before Friday 1st November 2024. Infrastructural works are 

expected to be completed on the 30th of June 2025.  

 

No vessel will be allowed within the indicated area between Friday 1st November 2024 

and the 30th of June 2025, with the exception those involved in the works. 

 

Any vessels that are left in the area during the stipulated dates, will be removed at the 

expense of their owner.  No liability whatsoever will be accepted by the Authority for any 

damage that may be caused while removing the said vessels. 

 

Failure to comply with the above directions may be subject to legal proceedings. 

 

Chart affected BA 177 




